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Under the Puerto Rico Working Women’s Bill of Rights Act, Law No. 9-2020 (Act 9),

employers with at least two employees must post the Bill of Rights in a place accessible to all

employees and visitors. The Puerto Rico Department of Labor has published a poster that

satisfies the Act 9’s requirements that employers may use.

Act 9 defines “working women” as any women employed and receiving a salary, wage, or

any other form of compensation. The Department of Labor’s Bill of Rights is a general non-

exhaustive compilation of the rights Puerto Rico law already recognizes for working women

in the public and private sectors. While the Bill of Rights does not create substantive rights

enforceable before a judicial, administrative, or any other forum, its posting requirement is

mandatory.

Please contact a Jackson Lewis attorney with any questions about Act 9, the Bill of Rights,

or other workplace issues.
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Focused on labor and employment law since 1958, Jackson Lewis P.C.'s 1000+ attorneys located in major cities nationwide consistently identify and respond to new
ways workplace law intersects business. We help employers develop proactive strategies, strong policies and business-oriented solutions to cultivate high-functioning
workforces that are engaged, stable and diverse, and share our clients' goals to emphasize inclusivity and respect for the contribution of every employee. For more
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